
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

 

 

TO THE MEMBERS OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION AND 
RESIDENTS OF THE CITY OF BUELLTON 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled Planning 
Commission meeting of June 20, 2019 has been cancelled due to a 

lack of business items. 
 
 

 
 

 
Dated:  June 13, 2019 
 

 

 

Clare Barcelona 
Planning Commission Secretary 
City of Buellton 

 

 

 
 
Planning Commission meetings are held the first and third Thursdays of each month. 


